

November, 20, 2022


To Whom It May Concern, 

My name is Christina Rizzotto and I am a Senior in Inclusive Elementary and Special Education. I am writing to you to nominate Lei Wang for the 2023 Outstanding TA Award. 

Throughout my experience in IDE 401 with Professor Wang, I had always felt support and guidance through every step of the way in the class. She always made sure to develop a personal relationship with her students and check in periodically to see how we were feeling. As for the content of her class, I feel that everything I have learned throughout her class will be able to guide me in my future as an educator in order to help the youth of America grow into well rounded citizens. Professor Wang is extremely hard working and dedicated to her work in creating thoughtful class material and lessons. It was always clear that she wanted her students to succeed in not only the class but in the future as well. She offered a variety of opportunities for her students to ask for help on any class assignments and any technological matters. Professor Wang also was eager to modify any student grades if someone came to her with a concern, which made students feel comfortable going to her if they needed to. Due to all of these reasons, I feel that Lei Wang deserves the award for the 2023 Outstanding TA award. 

Thank you,
Christina Rizzotto




